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Looking forward to the Easter break…

We have had yet another successful term, despite the challenges of Covid and staffing. I am so very proud of the team at Cogan Primary and how everyone 

has pulled together to ensure we have remained open and the children are learning.

Dolygaer was a great success. All the year 6 children who attended had an amazing week challenging themselves in so many new activities such as crate 

stacking, kayaking, raft building, caving, stand up paddle boarding and the infamous night time zip wire etc… Many thanks to the staff who kindly gave up their 

own lives and families for the week to accompany the children. Year 5 will be pleased to know we have provisionally booked for next year!

Dinner money has increased from 1st April to £2.45 per meal. There is a comprehensive nutritional menu which caters from all tastes and choices. From 

September 2022, Foundation Phase children will be offered a free school dinner. More information to follow nearer the time.

We are at present, until the Easter holidays, operating our current Operation Policy regarding Covid. Please continue to test your child (LFT) if they have 

symptoms and isolate them at least five days. When they have two consecutive negatives or have completed ten days they can return to school. We are really 

trying to prevent the further spread of coronavirus, especially before the Easter holidays.

Our Value of the month is Hope. We are very hopeful that when we return after Easter we will be at full strength. Please see some advance dates overleaf for 

some exciting events in the summer term.

Here’s to another productive and successful term. Please could I gently remind you about lateness, we have a few children coming in persistently late. New 

term, fresh start- it is very important that children do not miss out on learning at the start of the day.

Let’s hope the sun shines and we all enjoy learning and working together.

Wishing you all a lovely Easter break.

Best wishes,

Mrs S M Sibert
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Superstar Corner

Congratulations to:

Proud to Present winners for March- Health and 

Wellbeing

Infant class— All of FP

Y3— Sophie M

Y4— Georgia B

Y5— Elvis

Y6— All of Year 6- Dolygaer

Handwriting— Joelle B, Selby M, Sam C, Maisie-Grace M 
and Dylan R 

Criw Cymraeg–

Y4– Mila K-R

Y2- Jack J Y5– Ella

Y3– Oli F Y6– Summer M

Instant Updates on Twitter 
CoganPrimary @CoganPrimary

Attendance winners this month:
1st- 95.1% - Year 1

Well done! 

Llongyfarchiadau! 

Cogan PS

We have raised £297 for 

Comic Relief

and  £220 for the Ukraine 

Appeal

Safety/Online Safety

https://hwb.gov.wales/zones/
keeping-safe-online/

Please take a look at this link for 
the latest advice about 
safeguarding and wellbeing-
(Using Hwb)

https://hwb.gov.wales/zones/keeping-safe-online/


07:04:22- Year 2 Class assembly online

08:04:22- Wear something Green for Eco Day- joint school 
council raising awareness of our carbon footprint and the 
environment. 

EASTER BREAK (11TH April- 22nd April 2022)

28:04:22- Book Launch Wales

28:04:22- Proud to Present, Kerb craft Year 2

02:05:22- Bank Holiday 

Diary Dates…
Inset Days…

27th May 2022

17th June 2022

22nd July 2022

Dinners increase to 

£2.45 per meal from 1st

April 2022.

Please pay using ParentPay

From September all 

Foundation Phase children 

will be offered free school 

dinners.

Advance diary dates…
13:05:22-Y2 Trip to Rhondda Heritage Park

23:05:22- Colorfoto Groups Photographs

26:05:22- Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Community Picnic-
Parents/Carers/Grandparents and Nursery

07:06:22-Sports day

10:06:22- Reserve Sports day

20:06:22- Year 4 Swimming begins- 3 weeks

21:06:22- New Parents Meeting

22:06:22- New Parents Tour 9:20am

23:06:22- Summer Fayre- 3.20pm

01:07:22- Open afternoon- to see books and classrooms

12:07:22- PTA End of year Disco

15:07:22- Leavers’ Assembly


